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Dear Grace

Consultation on correcting a TOU metering error at GMM08801

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Gas Industry Company’s (GIC)
consultation document on correcting a TOU metering error at GMMO08801, dated 14 February
2019.

The GIC is proposing to perform a special allocation or financial settlement which could be
facilitated by the Market Administrator to correct metering error which occurred at the Greater
Mount Maunganui gas gate (GMM08801) between March 2014 and June 2018, following a
notification by the Allocation Agent of the following:

An On Gas TOU customer at Greater Mt Maunganui (GMM08001 ) has had a faulty meter since
March 2014 which has been causing high UFG at the gate. On Gas has now supplied the
corrected consumption for the effected period from March 2014 to June 2018.

Vector supports the GIC's preferred option to correct this error (Option 3).

In addition, we request that the financial settlement be based on the gas price for the gas year the
under-submission was made.

| Gas Year Under-submission
2013/2014 9,414.98
2014/2015 25,878.97
2015/2016 25,597.20
2016/2017 24,364.54
2017/2018 14,901.46

We are happy to discuss the above with the GIC/Market Administrator so this issue can be
addressed in a timely manner, and in accordance with the Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules
2008.

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at tel: 04 381 8024 or
Meenu.Daniel@vector.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

U

Meenu Daniel
Senior Operational Analyst — Gas Trading




